
Welcome to 3rd Grade! 

Dear Families, 

We look forward to meeting you! We ask that the students bring in the following 

items on the first day of school: 

• 5 different colored folders with pockets and prongs 

• 10 glue sticks 

• 1 box of 24 crayons 

• 2 boxes with 12 #2 pencils 

• 2 large erasers 

• Pouch to hold supplies  

• 4  black dry eraser markers 

• 1 dry erase eraser 

• 2- 1 subject spiral notebooks 

• Ear buds/headphones in Ziploc bag with their name on it.                                                        

• 1 pair of scissors 

• Computer mouse can be helpful for Chromebooks 

Please note that these supplies MUST last the entire year so you may need 

to purchase additional items as needed! 

WISH LIST for use by the entire classroom: 

• Glue Sticks 

• Elmer’s Glue Bottles 

• Dry Erase Markers 

• Tissues/Hand sanitizer 

• Pencils 

• Crayola crayons  

• Scissors  

• Washable markers  



The supplies are available for purchase at any local store.  Watch for Back-to-School sales! Please keep 

extra supplies at home until needed by your child. We appreciate your contributions and look forward 

to a great 3rd grade year!  

Here are some summer tips to help your child get ready 

for Third Grade:  

• READ! 

• Practice time and money concepts 

• Master addition and subtraction facts!!! In 3rd 

grade, students will be expected to master 

multiplication facts.  

• Practice skip counting.         

• Practice cursive handwriting. 

 

Thank you, 

3rd Grade Teachers 


